
Cambridgeshire County Council Record of Executive Decision 
 

Decision taken by Traffic Manager in consultation with local Members 
 
 

Title of decision Consider Objections Received in Relation to Proposed 20mph Speed Limit 
on Various Roads in Stapleford and Great Shelford. 
 

Date decision 
taken 

12th April 2018 

Decision maker Sonia Hansen (Traffic Manager) and Councillors Roger Hickford and Kevin 
Cuffley 

Is this a key 
decision? 

No 

Is the decision 
subject to call in? 

No 

Details of decision 
taken 

Having reviewed all the details of the proposed Speed Limit Order and 
taking in to account the consultation process and comments received, the 
Local Members and Traffic Manager determined the objections and 
confirmed the proposed scheme should be implemented. 
 
The objectors will be informed of the outcome accordingly. 
 

Reasons for taking 
decision 

The report was presented to the meeting to allow the officer to explain the 
proposals. It was noted that:- 

• The proposed 20mph speed limit is consistent with the principle of 
reducing speed limits in suitable village roads to improve road safety 
and bring about other community benefits. 

• Stapleford Parish Council supports the proposed speed limit 
reduction and Cambridgeshire Police have raised no objection. 

• Members noted that officers have understood any objections and 
responded sufficiently in explanation and/or mitigation. 
 

Options 
considered 

Please see above – ‘Reasons for taking decision’. 

Details of any 
conflict of interests 
declared 

No conflicts of interest. 

Details of any 
disclosable 
pecuniary interest 
or non-statutory 
disclosable 
interest declared 

No pecuniary interests or non-statutory disclosable interest declared. 

 
 
Signature of decision maker (if appropriate)  
 
____________________________________  


